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Free WiFi

Congratulations Sue!
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We are pleased to announce that Sue has recently
completed and passed her certificate of Dental Nursing
after studying hard for two years at a day release course at
Leeds Dental Institute. We are already benefiting from her
training and are delighted with her success.

At the practice we have now installed

FREE Wi-Fi for the use of our patients

in the waiting room. We hope this

service is of use, but we will try not

to have to keep you waiting at all.

Please ask for the access code at

reception.

Summer Time =
Sports Guard Time
Now is the time before the new term starts to get your

new Sports Guard made. It’s vitally important that during

any contact sport that you protect your adult teeth from

trauma. Teeth can be knocked out, fractured or just the

nerves can be damaged if you are not wearing a well

fitting custom made sports guard. There is a large

selection of templates available to match any school or

team colours.

N.B.Denplan patients only have to pay the Technicians fee for this.

Some of our patients may have

already noticed that we are trying to

improve our recall systems, with the

aim of becoming more efficient and

affective and having fewer items lost

in the post! Phone calls, e-mails and

SMS text messages are now being

used more often so please let us

know if there are any changes to your

personal details.

Recall Changes

Price Comparisions

Going for gold,
Going to wait
Dentaid Dressing up day moved to 31st August

Due to adverse weather conditions (and not wishing to take you away from the opening

ceremony of the Olympics) we have decided to postpone our annual Dress up and

Fundraising Day for Dentaid. Our new day will be Friday the 31st of August.

Tickets for our raffle are now on sale, 1st Prize Oral B 5000 Electric

Toothbrush. Other prizes will include food hampers, vouchers and

Poppleton Dental Practice Goodie Bags.

We will be dressing up that day with an Olympic theme and

there will also be prizes given out to the best patient fancy

dress outfit!

Free refreshments will be served on the day so pop in

and join the fun. (donations welcome).

We have the new Oral B 1000 and

5000 Truimph electric toothbrushes

for sale at the great price of £34.95

and £99.95 and as of 10th July this

price was better than Argos, Tesco,

Amazon and Ebay! We also have

single toothbrush heads that you

can’t buy in any supermarket for the

bargain price of £2.90 each.
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David our dentist well protected


